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Reception Class 

Newsletter 

Welcome to 

the new 

term 
We hope you 

all enjoyed the 

holiday and 

are ready for 

the new term.   

Be on time 
The gate will be 

opened at 8.45am so 

remember being late 

gets you in a state! 

Reading Books 
Our aim is for every child to 

be a good reader. Please try to 

read with your child every day.  

Literacy 
Phonics  

Recounts 

Writing sentences using full 

stops and capital letters 

Using describing words 

 

Attendance 
Once again we stress 

the need for your 

child to come to 

school everyday! 

SEAL 
Social Emotional 

Aspects to 

Learning. 

This term we are 

‘Relationships’ 

Talk to your child 

about their friends 

in school. 

Topic 
This terms topic is: 

 ‘Out and About’ 
Your child will be 

exploring the school and 

finding out about 

different environments. 

Don’t forget to 

encourage your child to 

talk about their day! 

P.E 
   Wednesday 
Don’t forget    

your P.E kit! 
shorts 

t-shirts 

pumps 
Please write your 

child’s name 

inside all clothing 

 

Diary Dates 
 Monday 1st May –  

Bank Holiday 

Thursday 25th May –  

Break up for holiday 

Friday 26th May –  

Staff Training Day 

Monday 5th June –  

Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 6th June –  

Back to school 

 

 

 

 

Numeracy 
Ordering numbers 

Addition using 

number lines 

Subtraction using 

number lines 

Capacity 

  Summer 1 
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